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Dear Abou,

Greetings from Japan!

| hope this e-mail finds you well.

On behalf of Japanese National Committee for the Intergovernmental Hydrological
Programme, Japanese National Commission for UNESCO, | am sending the comments on
the current second IHP-IX order draft.

Please find the attached documents.
Thank you for your cooperation and have a happy new year.

Best regards,

OKAMOTO, Aya (Ms.)

Unit Chief

Office of the Director-General for International Affairs

(Japanese National Commission for UNESCO)

Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and Technology - JAPAN
3-2-2 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, 100-8959 Japan



